
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the National 

Environmental Policy Act. I believe the project can help stop America's import reliance on antimony and 

address legacy impacts in the historic Stibnite Mining District. I hope my letter will help as you evaluate 

the recently published SDEIS. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means we 

are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky given all 

that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, presents us with 

an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned mine site. We cannot 

let this chance pass us by. 

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years. That has given regulators 

and the public plenty of time to review the company's plan. I know this project will transform an area in 

need of environmental repair and secure a domestic supply of antimony. It is for all of these reasons 

that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

carl woodburn 


